
 Date: 12/03/2024 
Report on Industrial visit  

at Amul Chocolate Plant, Mogar of third Year – IT students scheduled on  
11th March, 2024 

Academic Year: 2023-24 (Even Sem.) 
 
COMPANY INFORMATION: 

Name : Amul Chocolate Plant, Mogar,Anand.  
Visit Timing: 2:00 to 4:00pm 

 

Our sincere gratitude to the Principal Dr.D.P Soni Sir, and Head of Department Dr. Mala Mehta mam 

for giving us Permission to go for such an Industrial visit. 

 
Amul Dairy and the Chocolate Factory is a cooperative organization jointly owned by 3 million 

milk producers in Gujarat and managed by the milk marketing federation. It is one place you can 
definitely go to discover the real chocolate making process. It’s a perfect haven for chocolate lovers. 
Before we enter the factory sniff off our nose off the grime and let our senses inhale the natural aroma of 
coco and indulge in a temptation to make our trip a heartfelt one. 

 
The session is started by a brief introduction about company. They assist us to visit different 

Automation Machines and also demonstrate chocolate making process. The most fascinating thing in the 
factory is the large tanks that hold the ingredients to prepare chocolate with. The heavy machinery, the 
massive equipments will surely overwhelm you.  
 
Some Glimpse of Visit:  

 

  
 



 
(Photo of TY-IT  Students at Amul Chocolate Plant, Mogar) 

 
 

Total 130 students get benefit of this visit and guidance. We hope this visit helps them for the selection 

of subjects (AI & IOT) in their higher semester and also open their mind for the projects .This kind of 

interaction with industry helps to improve industry relations, create awareness about corporate standards and 

practices. It also helps to bridge the gap between industry and academia. 
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